CITY OF BALTIMORE

SHEILA DIXON, Mayor



BALTIMORE CITY PUBLIC SCHOOL SYSTEM

ANDRÉS A. ALONSO, Ed.D. Chief Executive Officer 200 E. North Avenue Baltimore, Maryland 21202

November 21, 2008

The Honorable Stephanie Rawlings-Blake City Hall 100 Holliday Street Baltimore, Maryland 21202

Jelies J. alono

Dear President Rawlings-Blake:

In response to Bill 08-0077R, I am writing to inform you that I will be pleased to participate in the proposed Baltimore City Green Collar Jobs Creation Coalition in my capacity as CEO of Baltimore City Public Schools (City Schools).

Please keep me advised of your progress in establishing the coalition and next steps required for my participation. If you need any information or assistance from City Schools in the meantime please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Andres A. Alonso, Ed.D.

Chief Executive Officer

Comments



